
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 

March 13, 2018 
 
 
 

Dear Dr. Vaziri: 
 
 
We want to personally thank you for your generous support of the Nephrology research 

laboratory and its operations.  This gift will undoubtedly allow the laboratory to continue 

producing the high impact research studies for which it has become known. Your good 

stewardship is truly appreciated.   

 
 
 
 

 
With gratitude and warmest regards, 
 
 
 

Kamyar Kalantar-Zadeh, MD, MPH, PhD  
Professor of Medicine, Pediatrics and Public Health, and Chief 
Division of Nephrology and Hypertension 
University of California Irvine School of Medicine 
Adjunct Professor of Epidemiology, UCLA Fielding School of Public Health 
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